
 
 

CITY & TOWNSHIP OF AVON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Joint Planning Board of 

the City of Avon and Avon Township will hold a meeting 

on Monday, May 20, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Avon City 

Hall (140 Stratford St E, Avon, MN  56310).  An annual 

meeting is required to discuss issues of joint importance 

to the Town & City.  Among topics to be discussed 

include renewal of the Joint Orderly Annexation 

agreement, which is available to view at  

https://avontownship.org/inside-avon-township/joint-

planning-board.  The Supervisors of Avon Township plan 

to attend this meeting. 

 

The City Hall is handicap-accessible and this meeting is 

open to the public.   

 

 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN 56310 

clerk@avontownship.org  
 
Jodi Austing-Traut, City Administrator 

140 Stratford St. E., PO Box 69, Avon, MN 56310 

jodi.a@cityofavonmn.com  
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